
 
KINGS COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 

ISTE-STUDENT CHAPTER 

ACTIVITY FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST 2017 

Student Competition on “Mono acting” 
 

The ISTE – Student Chapter, Kings College of Engineering, organized a competition on 

“Mono acting on 10.08.2017 for the ISTE student members of Computer Science & 

Engineering Department. The students actively participated in this competition and won prizes.  

A.Adaleru & V.Subathra of IV CSE won First prize, V.Anbu Oviya & R.Varshini of IV CSE 

won second prize and S.Aishwarya & J.Abinaya of IV CSE won third prize.  

 

  

Students participating in “Mono acting” 

 

 

 

 


